
If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 
or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 
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Unveiling
Ceremony

Chabad Lubavitch
Fort Lauderdale

Join the City of Fort Lauderdale and our neighbors as we 

gather to honor Chabad Lubavitch and unveil Chabad 

Drive. It is now the secondary name of NE 35th Street 

between A1A and Galt Ocean Drive.

The public is welcome to attend a celebratory 

reception hosted by Chabad Lubavitch immediately 

following the unveiling.

Unveiling Ceremony
Chabad Drive 
Wednesday, March 6, 2024
5:30-7 p.m.
Chabad Lubavitch Fort Lauderdale
3500 N. Ocean Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308


